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9/03/2018

Dear Sir/Ma’am,
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Greenawalds Service Inc. a 501c(3) non-profit, is hosting another fundraiser for expansion of our rescue dog training facility on Veterans Day 11/11/2018 12-6pm at Rosehill Beer Garden in Cypress, TX. We are looking for sponsorships and donations for this event, to help make it a success. We are expecting upwards of 500 people at this event and plan on showing up to 50 dogs for adoption. We are also offering limited sponsorship opportunities.
We have a tentative open date for our training facility of 12/1/18 but we are a long way financially from achieving this goal. We still need funds for a climate-controlled building with kennel separations, vetting and separate quarantine areas, fencing, additional building and cleaning materials. We need electricity, running water, washer/dryer for towels and blankets, riding mower for the exercise and play yards and we need extra funding for medications.
We appreciate any contributions we can get and are happy to acknowledge your contributions at the event, on all our online platforms, social media and in our marketing materials for the event. For substantial or sustaining donations and/or sponsorships we can also mention contributors on any media appearances and at our facility opening.                Please help us to open the training facility for rescue dogs helping Veterans, as scheduled.  
Sincerest Gratitude,
Stacy Thomas    
Stacy Thomas
Director-Greenawalds Service Inc.
stacy@greenawaldsservice.com
832-546-7805 cel
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